
Request for Voluntary Eco-Pledges 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability and 

environmental stewardship, we are reaching out to invite you to join us in making a positive 

impact through voluntary eco-pledges. 

By committing to simple yet meaningful actions, we can collectively contribute to protecting our 

planet. We encourage you to consider pledging to: 

• Reduce your plastic usage. 

• Conserve water and energy. 

• Participate in local clean-up events. 

• Support sustainable products and practices. 

Your participation will not only help create a healthier environment but also inspire others to 

take action. If you are interested in making a pledge, please reply to this email by [Date]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a difference. Together, we can lead the way 

towards a more sustainable future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


